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NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Smiths Industries Aerospace License No. SUB-1557
and Defense Docket No. 040-09019

Grand Rapids, Michigan

During an NRC inspection conducted on May 25, 1994, a violation of NRC
requirements was identified. In accordance with the " General Statement of
Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Actions," 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C,
the violation is listed below:

Condition 11. of License No. SUB-1557 states that the Radiation Safety Officer
for this license is Patrick LaFrate.

Contrary to the above, as of May 13, 1994, Patrick LaFrate resigned as
Radiation Safety Officer and another person has served as Radiation Safety
Officer.

This is a Severity Level IV violation (Supplement VI).

The inspection showed that steps had been taken to correct the identified
violation and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, no reply to the violation
is required and we have no further questions regarding this matter.
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